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Our timber industry needs this. This provides resources for the state and the income 

that it provides for the working families. I am a true Oregonian, born and raised. Our 

timber is burning to the ground with mismanagement. Something has to change now 

and that means getting sustainable harvest up for logging. Log it, thin and manage 

the under brush and planting new trees for the future. With the WASTE that the 

government has caused in damages with our timber, I support this bill!! 

 


